
April lot, 1915

Dear Mr. Hendry -

Rev. Dr. Grant has written me with regard

to a request that you have made that the Government

should furnish the Portage la Prairie School with

soed grain. This is quite unusual; I have no re¬

collection of our ever being asked to furnish seed

to any of the school before. I am sure that in

view of the good presente you have there will be no

difficulty for you to finances the soeding operations,

es I understand that you only require about $100.00.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

V. A. Handry, Esqr.

Principal, Portage la Preirie School,

Portage in Prairie,

Man.
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